
 

Announcement of recall of the invitation of the  

Extraordinary General Meeting 

The company “ATHENS MEDICAL CENTER S.A.” informs that the Board of 
Directors decided the recall of the published on 12.07.2024 invitation of the 
shareholders to an Extraordinary General Meeting and the cancellation of the 
Extraordinary General Meeting scheduled for the 2.8.2024 at 11.00 at the 
Company’s premises. 

 


